
 

Our Ref: CAL 

6th December 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
I am delighted to offer your son/daughter an opportunity to visit The Swan Theatre to see the 
family pantomime 'Beauty and the Beast', as part of the Year 8 Cultural Capital offer.  
This will be a fantastic opportunity for Year 8 to experience a Christmas Theatre tradition.  
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 15th December and will leave Bishop Perowne College 
at 12.30.  Students will walk accompanied by staff to the theatre and an early lunch would 
therefore be offered to students on this day.  In an effort to keep costs to a minimum students 
will be dismissed from The Swan Theatre to make their own way home. The theatre tickets are 
part of the £30.00 Cultural Capital offer made by Bishop Perowne. 
 
As this is an afternoon event College uniform should be worn as students will be in normal 
lessons for the first part of the morning. The performance will begin at 1.30 pm and has a 
running time of two hours making a completion time of 3.45pm. Students will be dismissed from 
the theatre unless you request we walk them back to the school which you can do by completing 
the online form at https://forms.office.com/r/LPUvD89inZ  
 
All possessions, such as mobile ‘phones and cash, are the individual responsibility of the 
students and will not be collected in by staff. Students should bring a bottle of water and any 
interval snacks with them as Theatre prices can be expensive.  
 
If you would like to discuss this opportunity further, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
alexanderc@bishopperowne.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
C J Alexander        
Subject Leader for Performing Arts 
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